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6th Grader 

I am a boy. I was born in November. I live in 
Phillipsburg. I have one brother and two 
sisters. My eyes are brown. My favorite color is 
orange. Football is my favorite sport. My 
favorite condiment is ketchup. Sprite is my 
favorite drink. My favorite snack is Skittles. I 
like playing video games. My goal for this 
school year is to get my AR goal every 9 weeks. 
Who am I?

5th Grader 

I am a girl. I was born in October. I live 
outside of Phillipsburg. I have 1 brother and 1 
sister. My eyes are brown. My favorite colors 
are teal and pink. Volleyball is my favorite 
sport. My favorite condiment is mustard. Dr. 
Pepper is my favorite drink. My favorite snack 
is goldfish “extra cheddar.” I like watching 
movies. My goal for this school year is to get 
mostly A’s and get better at math. Who am I?

Secret Staff Member 😎  

I am a new para. I was born in May. I live in 
Phillipsburg. I have one brother and two 
sisters. My eyes are green. My favorite color is 
yellow. Football is my favorite sport. My 
favorite condiment is Freddy’s sauce. Pepsi is 
my favorite drink. My favorite snack is chips. I 
like watching movies. My goal for this school 
year is to make a difference in the lives of 
others. Who am I?

7th Grader  

I am a girl. I was born in September. I live in 
Phillipsburg. I have two brothers and two 
sisters. My eyes are green. My favorite color is 
pastel green. Softball is my favorite sport. My 
favorite condiment is ketchup. Coke is my 
favorite drink. My favorite snack is Pringles. I 
like watching movies. My goal for this school 
year is to not fight with my brother. Who am I?

8th Grader  

I am a boy. I was born in December. I live in 
Phillipsburg. I have three siblings. My eyes are 
brown. My favorite color is green. Football is 
my favorite sport. My favorite condiment is 
Cane’s sauce. Coke is my favorite drink. My 
favorite snack is cake. I like playing video 
games. My goal for this school year is to be 
super nice to people. Who am I?
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THIS WEEK'S SECRET 
STUDENTS

Junior Panthers Heat Up at FCCLA Color Run 💙 🏃 💚 🏃 🧡 🏃 💜 🙌  

Last Wednesday, students and staff members participated in the FCCLA Color Run. It was a 
blast, but it was a bit hot! Overall, everyone had a good time exercising with friends, learning 
more about juvenile diabetes, and getting blasted with color.

Paper Airplane Engineers ✈  

Last week, Mr. Hensley’s students had a 
great time making paper airplanes and 
graphing how far they flew on each attempt!

JR. PANTHER NEWS 
Staff: Paige Ehm, Aria Gregory, Ella Hindman, Blayne Johnson, Kinley Krafft, 

Nick Mahlman, Colby Myers, Hailee Schneider, Natalie Van Allen, Peyton Winters

Spirit Week Reminder 🏖 🇺🇸 💙 💛  

Just a reminder 
that September 
16-20 is Spirit 
Week at the 
Middle School, 
and you can 
dress up if you 
want to. So, you 
have a week to 
figure out your 
outfits! Go, 
Panthers!
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